
Dear Local Business Owners, or Managers:

We are in need of sponsors to help with the expenses for the 2021-2022 archery
season.

Each business that contributes a minimum of $50 to the team will have their name
displayed on our sponsorship banner. Larger donations are welcomed! The banner will
be displayed at our local tournament.

Please consider making a tax-deductible contribution. You can send your check to
Jonathan York at the address below, return it with a team member, or electronically on
the Liberty Middle School website. Thank you in advance for your support, and we
sincerely hope you will attend one of the local tournaments to watch the team shoot!

Sincerely,

Coach York

Make checks payable to Liberty Middle School and mail to the address below.

Business Name:__________________________________________________________

Business Address:________________________________________________________

Contact Phone Number:____________________________________________________

Name as you would like for it to appear on the banner (no graphics or art work):

_______________________________________________________________________

Amount of donation $_____________________________________________________

Archery team member who contacted you:____________________________________

281 Dock Murphy Dr

Madison, AL

35758

PHONE

FAX

WEBSITE

256-430-0001

256-430-0282

lms.madisoncity.k12.al.us


